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Mark Aanensen

From: Emma Rodican-Jones
Sent: 17 June 2021 12:09
To: Emma Rodican-Jones
Subject: FW: Rother Valley Railway - TWA Order - Objector 680 - response letter

 
From: MICHAEL DALTON <michael.p.dalton@btinternet.com>  
Sent: 11 October 2018 15:57 
To: phil.johnson56@LIVE.CO.UK 
Subject: Re: Rother Valley Railway - TWA Order - Objector 680 - response letter 
 

Dear Mr Johnson, 

Thank you for your very helpful email allaying some of my concerns about the proposed heritage railway 
extension.  I can see that it might be good for the village, especially if more tourists visited and I therefore withdraw 
my objection.  It was good of you to write to me and I thank you for that. 

Yours sincerely, 

Patricia Dalton 

----Original message---- 
From : phil.johnson56@LIVE.CO.UK 
Date : 11/10/2018 - 10:47 (GMTDT) 
To : michael.p.dalton@btinternet.com 
Subject : Rother Valley Railway - TWA Order - Objector 680 - response letter 

For the attention of Ms Dalton 
  
Dear Ms Dalton 
  
On behalf of Mr David Gillett, please find attached a letter in response to your email of objection to the TWA 
Order dated 27 May 2018. 
  
Would you please acknowledge receipt of this email. 
  
Yours sincerely 
  
Philip Johnson 
Assistant to Mr Gillett 
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